
TORONTO AEROS TOURNAMENT REFUND POLICY 2024 

 

 COVID 19 Refund Policy  

The Toronto Aeros Youth Hockey Club will offer a full refund of fees paid for The Toronto 

Aeros Winter Challenge and/or The Toronto Aeros Mark Woszczyna Memorial Spring Classic.  

If any team can not participate in the tournament due to restrictions of the Provincial 

Government, Public Health Units or the OHF or GTHL.  

 

Non COVID 19 Related Withdrawals  

The Toronto Aeros Youth Hockey Club will offer partial refunds for fees paid to any team that 

withdraws 45 days prior to the start of the tournament. Refunds will be 50% of the paid fee 

ONLY if a replacement team can be found. Refunds will be issued via E-transfer or cheque up to 

2 weeks after the tournament. 

Once the schedule has been released for the tournament there will be NO REFUNDS. 

 


